
From:Gill Graham <gilgraham@bigpond.com>
Date: Tue,Dec 3,2024 at 6:13pm
Subject: Dpt refund
<john.cook46@bigpond.com

Hi all,

The Devonport Veterans Tournament was cancelled today due to
the inclement weather.

The committee have decided to reimburse all club’s a refund for
their members.

Could all Clubs please provide their BSB number and Account
number to ensure a speedy return.

The Tournament will now be conducted in late March 2025.

Gil Graham

Secretary

gilgraham@bigpond.com

0487197601

John Cook

Captain

0407507451
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